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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Dog Parks and Fire Trucks 
County Offices Closed for Independence Day 

 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about breaking ground on the first of 10 new dog parks across 
Knoxville and Knox County and the dedication of Rural Metro’s new $1.2 million ladder truck. 
 
He also congratulates the Kiwanis Club of Knoxville on their 100th anniversary of the Fresh Air 
Camp and recognizes Knox County’s employees of the month. 
 
Please note, Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, libraries, and the 
Health Department—will be closed on Monday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day. All 
offices will resume normal business operations on Tuesday, July 5, 2022. 
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